
  

 

 

 

Date: January 22nd, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please note that your products are subject to price updates which will come into effect March 23rd, 2025. The 

updated pricing can be seen on the quotation which is provided below. 

This adjustment is a direct result of increased costs realized through ingredients, packaging, and other major direct 

inputs. 

At Kingsmill we are committed to continuously offering our customers excellent products and services. Our 

commitment to this ensures that product quality will not be jeopardized during this period. As the economic 

climate continues to change, we are focused on supporting our customers through product development 

and manufacturing services. 

Any purchase orders that have been placed prior to this notice will be honored at the pre-notice price. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact your corresponding customer service / sales 

representative. 

 




